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Technology: The primary charge was to consider the technology issue as the LRPC 
proposes changes in the Constitution—whether there should be another standing 
committee of Policy Council on technology for teaching and learning or whether 
language should be adopted adding this responsibility to those of an existing standing 
committee. This emerged from recommendations at the faculty retreat two years ago 
related to strategic goal 4. The LRPC was asked also to keep in mind that whatever was 
decided would add responsibility to faculty (i.e., is an issue of faculty fatigue). After 
substantive review and discussion, the LRPC makes the following recommendation 
 
• Form a task force to develop a language that reflects the vision for technology for the 
strategic goals of the SOE 
 
• Use a combination of asking for volunteers and identifying people who have the kind of 
experience and expertise in technology to be able to develop a powerful vision 
(combination of recruiting members and including volunteers) 
 
• Invite graduate students with appropriate knowledge should be strongly considered and 
asked to serve on the task force (addresses issues of graduate student experience, 
involvement, and socialization) and to help with the issue of faculty fatigue. 
 
Report submitted by LRPC Chair Jeff Anderson; April 21, 2008 
 


